
CITY OF PHOENIX 
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT 

FORM TO REQUEST PC to CC 
I HEREBY REQUEST THAT THE CC HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON: 
July 1, 2021 (10:00 a.m.) 

APPLICATION NO/ 
LOCATION 

PHO-1-21--Z-48-
07-1
Approximately 400 
feet east of the 
southeast corner of 
I-17 and Arroyo
Norte Drive
(I-17 Frontage and
Theresa Lane)

(SIGNATURE ON ORIGINAL IN FILE) 
opposition x applicant 

Phoenix, AZ  85013 PC 6/3/2021 46026 North 35th Avenue 
New River, Arizona  85087 

PC DATE STREET/ADDRESS/CITY/STATE/ZIP 

TO PC/CC 
HEARING 

CC  7/1/2021 
(10:00 a.m.) 

Richard Zimmerman 
602-527-6938
Ballininphx@yahoo.com

CC DATE NAME / PHONE / EMAIL 
REASON FOR REQUEST: 

Development is not harmonious with the area. Streets infrastructure cannot support this 
development. This development is a fatality on the frontage road waiting to happen. City of 
Phoenix has not done their research in regard to streets infrastructure. This development 
posts a major public safety hazard. 

RECEIVED BY: Greg Harmon RECEIVED ON: 6/9/2021 

Alan Stephenson 
Joshua Bednarek 
Tricia Gomes 
Racelle Escolar 
Stephanie Vasquez 
David Urbinato 
Vikki Cipolla-Murillo 

Ra’Desha Williams 
Village Planner 
Samantha Keating 
Paul M. Li 
GIS 
Applicant 
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